
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I strongly oppose HB4132. Allowing OHA or DOE to conduct an assessment on a student 
without their parent/guardian being present is unacceptable. 
Parents and guardians have legal responsibility for the education, care, and upbringing of their 
children.  
What is the government going to do with this DATA of our children? Who will it be shared with? 
I urge you to Vote NO for this power grab for access to control our children. Parents will not stand for it! 
 
Regards,  
Tina Herman  
1036 74th Ave SE 
Salem, OR 97317  
 


